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Chancellor’s Office Responses to Questions Received Regarding the 
Executive Search Request for Proposals 

The Chancellor’s Office has received the questions indicated below related to the request for 
proposals.  Each question is followed by the Chancellor’s Office response. 

Question 1. 
Section VI, Proposal Contents and Format, asks for contact information for all public sector 
searches conducted in the past 3 years. Our firm has conducted approximately 500 public 
sector searches during this time. Do you require contact information for all of these searches? 

Response 1. 
In recognition of the burden this quantity of disclosure might impose upon responders, the 
Chancellor’s Office will deem acceptable a response that provides contact information for the 
firm’s ten most recently completed public sector searches. 

If you would like to receive notifications of any future updates to this document, please email 
ChancellorSearch@cccco.edu with a request. 
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